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Greetings

Social Media:

Twitter – 356 followers as of October 12, 2017. 

Facebook – 80 likes as of October 12, 2017.

I have requested a brief meeting with the Education Co-ordinator to discuss Facebook refresher-
training.

Pressure Point: 

Pressure Point Fall 2017 has two submissions, with more to come from Convention delegates. 
Submissions are welcome for October production.

Website:

The website is receiving regular updates from the office. Political actions included support for 
Nathalie Chambers for Saanich Council, and support for CUPE BC President Mark Hancock's run for re-
election as CUPE National President.

In Solidarity
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